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Dear Parents and Carers, 

It’s hard to imagine a more fitting learning environment for this week’s Y5 

drama workshop than the stage at the Minack Theatre. Y5 have reflected 

upon how very lucky they were to have this amazing opportunity and would 

like to thank everyone at the Minack for making their visit special. Y2 will be 

visiting the Minack next month. 

Here they are making the most of the glorious weather.  
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Nanjizal Y3-4 at Carn Euny 

When I asked Y3-4 about their visit to Carn Euny this week, here are some of 

 the things they told me:

Imogen: ‘Visiting Carn Euny made us feel very special- we found moss 

glowing in the sunlight which is very rare and magical.’ 

Seren: ‘It was very exciting to go underground into the fogou, we learnt 

about Carn Euny being built in the Iron Age.’ 

Alfie: ‘I felt a little bit scared going underground into the beehive…’ 

Evan: ‘We found stone age pictures at Carn Euny.’ 

Abigail: ‘I’ve never been to anywhere like carn Euny, it was like we were 

going back in time…’ 
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Everyone Welcome!

We are a friendly group of parents and friends who meet 

once or twice a term to organise fundraising and social 

events to provide items requested by the school. Come along 

to school (please go to Reception) Monday week to our AGM 

and have a chat about what we’re up to this term. 

 

Flying Pizza Assembly:  Thanks to Canon Vanda for her assembly this 

week which explained how, when we consider the ingredients 

which make up an average, shop bought pizza, we are eating over 

a thousand air miles! Definitely ‘food for thought’… 

Thanks also to the many parents who carefully consider how their 

child’s diet has a proven effect on learning and progress as well 

as the long term dietary choices and health of their children in 

general.  

Gwenver Class, who are learning about Healthy Eating at the 

moment, are in the process of helping our school update its 

Positive Eating Policy; next week they will be thinking about the 

best choices in providing a Healthy Lunch Box. We look forward to 

reading about their findings- see next week’s newsletter. 
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                     Art Adventurers at the Tate, St Ives 

  

We warmly invite you and your family to our monthly event, 
Art Adventurers, designed for families with 5 – 12 year olds. 

  
Come and be adventurers with Tate St Ives and St Ives Library 

 
  

FREE 
Places are limited and advance booking is recommended  

Bookings 01736 796226. 
  

Venue: Meet at St Ives Library, 
Gabriel Street, St Ives, TR26 2LU 

  

Next session: Saturday 14 October, 10.30-12.00 

 
Come and join artist Tim Pryke for more family fun at St Ives Library. 

  
Art Adventurers is part of the HLF Tate St Ives Legacy: Town Project. For more information 

please visit http://mytown.tate.org.uk/  

http://mytown.tate.org.uk/
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Head lice alert! 

 There have been sightings of these pesky creatures in every class… 

 PLEASE CHECK YOUR CHILD’S HAIR

 

Extra-Curricular Activities;  Breakfast Club from 8am all week- last food orders 8.40am 

Monday- Construction Club (Y1-2) until 4pm, no Dodge Ball this week due to 
Cross Country League 
Tuesday- Let’s Get Cooking Y5 Group 1 
Wednesday-KS1 Ball Skills (Y1-2) until 4pm, KS2 Ball Skills until 4.15pm                                           
Thursday- Football Club (Y3-6), Crochet Club (Y3-6) until 4.15pm 
 
Activities R Us – Short Stay Session to 4.15pm only £2.00 full session until 
5.30pm £4.00 
Monday- Den Building 
Tuesday- Spiders for Hallowe’en! 
Wednesday- Top Trumps 
Thursday- Badminton Fun 
Friday- Make n’Bake Mini Chocolate Swiss Rolls 
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St Buryan Academy Primary School 

Family  Hallowe’en Disco 

Tuesday 31st October at 

St Buryan Community House 

7-8.30pm  

Admission-£10 Family Ticket or £2 child, £3 adult 

Includes a Scary Trick or Treat Party Bag 

children should be accompanied by an adult please  

BAR available, Bring Your Own nibbles 
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The first Cross Country League meeting will be held at 

Mounts Bay Academy next Monday 2nd October 4-5pm. 

Our Cross Country team has been notified of details- 

we wish them luck. Supporters are welcome to attend. 


